
ispark.co.nz> From: 
Sent: Tuesday, 9 February 2016 12:22 p.m. 
To: 
Subject: RE: Commerce Commission assessment of telecommunications contracts - public 

report - embargoed 

Hi 

Just confirming that I didn't find any inaccuracies in the report. In fact I consider the report to be very fair 
and balanced. 

Kind regards 

From: 
Sen 10:22 a.m. 

icomcom.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Commerce Commission assessment of telecommunications contracts - public report - embargoed 
To: 

Hi 

Thank you for providing me with a copy of the Commerce Commission's report on the industry's 
compliance with the Unfair Contract Terms regime. I will let you know if we consider there are any 
inaccuracies in the report. 

Kind regards 

:inri renarrls 

mailto:! comcom.govt.nzl From: 
Sent: Tuesday, 9 February 2016 9:59 a.m. 
Subject: Commerce Commission assessment of telecommunications contracts - public report - embargoed 

Good morning, 

Attached is a copy of the Commission's report on its review of telecommunications contracts for compliance with 
the Unfair Contract Terms provisions of the Fair Trading Act. 

This report is embargoed until it is released by the Commission, which we expect to happen this afternoon. We ask 
that you do not share the report outside of your organisation and refrain from public comment until we have 
notified you that the report has been released. 

l 



Although we intend this to be the final version of the report, please let me know as soon as possible if you think that 
any of the information in the report is inaccurate. 

Kind regards 

Chief Adviser| Competition Branch 
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 

| New 135 
Mob DDI 'comcom.govt.nz 

The information contained in this e-mail may be legally privileged and 
CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby 
notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of 
this message is prohibited. 
If you have received this message in error, please delete the message 
and notify the sender. Any views or opinions presented are solely 
those of the author and are not those of the Commerce Commission. 
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